
 
 
 

Hertford House 

1 Cranwood Street 

London EC1V 9QS 

 

15th January 2013 

 

Jashim Uddin  
Planning and Regulatory Assistant 
Network Rail 
King’s Place 
90 York Way 
London N1 9AG 
 
 

 

Dear Jashim, 
 
First Capital Connect (FCC) and First ScotRail (FSR) response to Network 
Rail’s proposals for changes to the EC4T Metering Rules  - OTM incentive 
charges 
 
FCC and FSR are pleased to respond to Network Rail’s consultation letter from Ekta 
Sareen dated 5th December 2012.  
 
Proposals 1, 2 and 3 as discussed in the letter are fully supported FCC and FSR and 
we look forward to their speedy introduction.   
 
This response is supported by First ScotRail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
John Beer 
Head of Access Contracts  
 
 
 
CC: Mike Price (First ScotRail ) 
  


